
After its foundation in 1992, the newspaper was prohibited several times because 

of  its proximity to the PKK, and it repeatedly changed its name. Between 1992 and 

1995, several of  its reporters were murdered. 

Özgür Gündem was closed for an indefinite term by court order on 16 August 2016 

on grounds of  alleged terror propaganda for the PKK. In a subsequent raid on the 

newspaper, numerous members of  its staff  were placed under arrest.

Donate now and support Reporters Without Borders. 
Donations: IBAN DE26 1009 0000 5667 7770 80, BIC BEVODEBB
Reporter ohne Grenzen e.V. | www.reporter-ohne-grenzen.de

We’re turning the fonts of forbidden newspapers 
into symbols of freedom of the press.
Thank you for setting an example!


